
Attention Local 399 Members:
 
You may have received a letter in the mail from our third-party vendor Ullico advising 
you of a recent unauthorized breach in their system. Unfortunately, a data processing 
glitch on Ullico’s part caused the letters sent to Local 399 members to be addressed
correctly, but had the wrong member name.
 
If you received such a letter, please be advised that the information regarding the
data breach IS CORRECT and you should review the information contained carefully.
Ullico will be resending these letters with the correct name/address, but in the interest of 
our members who may have questions, we wanted to provide as much clarity as possible 
regarding the information already received.
 
If you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Ullico at (855) 543-5394
or visit www.ullico.com or contact Local 399’s Health & Welfare Department at
(312) 372-9870, Ext. 3000.
 
Thank you for your understanding as Ullico works to resolve this issue.  As always, we 
appreciate your continued support of Local 399!


